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With Erasmus+ project on inclusive learning SIMPL4ALL entering the 14th month of 

the project activities, the partnership led by EnAIP FVG had met at the partners’ 

meeting in Madrid, Spain. 

 

This was the third time since the project launch in January 2022 that the partners Fondazione 

Progetto Autismo FVG, Cuorementelab Impresa Sociale, Lebenshilfen Soziale Dienste, Zavod Risa, 

Les Apprimeurs, Logopsycom, Instituto de Tecnicas Educativas -ITE of Madrid and mentioned 

before EnAIP FVG met face to face to discuss the progress of the project and engage in a peer-to-

peer training to share expertise and good practice which will contribute to delivery of high-quality 

SIMPL4ALL outputs. 

 

 

 

 

The meeting  took place at the premises of Salesianos Atocha School , which is one of ITE 

NEtwork associate schools. Salesianos Atocha is one of the most prestigious education centers in 

MAdrid in all the levels of Compulsory Education along with HIgh School and Vocational Training. 

In this stimulating environment, The IO1 SIMPLIFIED LANGUAGE MANUAL coordinator, Zavod 

RISA, showcased the final draft for validation, and after some discussion with the partners all 

agreed that at the end of March 2023 the Final Version will be completed and downloadable. 

The IO2 PEDAGOGICAL TOOLKIT is already in progress and all the partners are working on the 

main contests.  The toolkit will be based on the use of the skills descriptors of an existing 

European framework (Entrecomp) and to create learning materials, exercises and tips accordingly. 

The IO3 coordinator, LHSD, presented the table of contents for the output “Pedagogical mediation 

4All”, the approach we will use (Peer Education, Active Learning, Person Centered Planning, 

Person Centered Approach in Education. Johanna Ilkow introduces the draft and requirements for 

developing the questionnaire for self-advocacy groups, having as reference John O’Brien’ model 

star (2011), using elements from it (2011). 

 

The project partners stayed in Madrid from 7 to 8  March 2023. 
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In relation to IO4-VET VIDEO MODELING 4ALL, Eleonora Rizzi, from FONDAZIONE 

PROGETTOAUTISMO FVG, participating online, explained what video modeling is, in the context of 

Autism, providing some examples of videos made by Fondazione Progetto Autismo. She 

announced the areas of intervention and the fact that the storyboard development is almost 

completed. Some adjustment has to be made, due to the necessity to move from Autism to other 

target groups, such as the students enrolled in vocational education and training, with specific 

learning difficulties or belonging to vulnerable groups. The project coordinator EnAIP FVG is ready 

to start with casting and video production. 

 

 

SIMPL4ALL project partners from 

Austria, Belgium, France, Slovenia, 

Spain, and Italy meet in Madrid to 

engage in learning, teaching and 

training activities, here in moment of 

the meeting in Salesianos School 

Atocha. 

 


